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Welcome Back 

 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter Holiday and managed to enjoy the lovely weather. The children 
have made a good start to the new term and have really impressed us with their positive attitudes 
and excellent behaviour. Lots of exciting activities are planned for our children this term and I look 
forward to sharing them with you. 
 
 

 ICT Intervention  
 
 
Parents were invited to the Marton Suite, Beech Class, to look 
at intervention programmes in ICT. We had a full turnout and 
both parents and children were fully engaged in activities. 
Many thanks to parents for their support. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Bronze Medal Award in Guitar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Zach in Year 6 has successfully 

played two pieces of music and 

answered some theory questions to 

achieve his bronze medal in guitar.  

We are so proud of him, keep up the 

hard work.  



Seaside Suppers 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Blackpool food partnership have launched a ‘Seaside Supper’ initiative to encourage families to 
cook together at home. The partnership supplies the ingredients and recipe cards for a healthy 
meal.  We have had some positive feedback from our families who have taken part.  
 
 

 Face Masks  
 

Thank you to all those parents who have been wearing a face covering when collecting or 

dropping off their children. Please remember the only people who do not need to wear a face 

covering are those parents who are exempt for medical reasons. Please can I also remind you 

that in order to minimise the number of adults on site, only one adult should be coming on site 

with their child.  

 

 School Parking  
 

Our neighbours are a very important part of the school community and the safety of 
everybody is paramount.  This week we have had further concerns raised by a number of 
local residents regarding the way in which some of our parents have been parking. Please 
could we ask that all parents are respectful towards our neighbours when choosing where 
to park.  Please always ensure never to block driveways and access routes. Please ensure 
our neighbours can easily access their homes and that there is always sufficient room for 
emergency vehicles to have full access to the road. The Co-op have kindly given 
permission for parents to park there when collecting children from Marton.   
 
 
 

 Smiles  
 

A huge well done to Jake in Year Four. Jake has achieved his 200 smiles which have been 
awarded for his continuing effort with his work and his exemplary behaviour. Jake, we are all very 

proud of you. 

 



Words of the Week 

 
Year 1 tough                                                Years 3 and 4 unkempt 

 
                            Year 2 thankful                                              Years 5 and 6 victorious 

 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Wednesday, 12th May Parents’ Partners in Learning Meetings 
 (details to follow) 

 
                                      Friday, 21st May half-term holiday 

 
Monday, 7th June school re-opens 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Please keep us up to date with your latest contact details: 

mpan.online/update 

(For emergency reasons, it’s important that the school has your contact information). 
 
  

 

Go green and sign up to receive the school newsletter by email: 
mpan.online/newsletter 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 


